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Happy Easter! May this beautiful day be a testimony to God's love and glory. May God shower upon us His 

blessings, love, and peace at all times.  

I am indeed glad to brief you about the academic year 2022-23 and the day today’s events of our school and 

the growth of our children in our care. The regular classes at our school have imbibed the children to have 

consistency and dedication to their given responsibilities to accomplish the task as students by being present 

regularly, taking interest to grasp the lesson well with the support of digital board definitely support of 

teachers remains always at their side. On every Saturday the Management of the school organized various 

activities for students, group tasks were given, conducted sports week which became effective and remarkable 

to explore their individual hidden talents and won the prizes for the same.  

 

Annual Day celebration - 

Children performed one hour of 

dance drama on the stage with 

the theme “UNITY IN 

DIVERSITY IS THE NATURE 

OF OUR COUNTRY. IT’S 

OUR DUTY TO PRESERVE 

IT”. More than two thousand 

parents witnessed the event and 

returned home with the message 

that we are the pillars of our 

nation and we will strive to 

preserve unity.  

 

 

 

At school children are taught to love one another as well as to see the 

needs of neighbors. In this regard the action plan was taken by the group of students to put it in practice so that 

it may enlighten the other students, came forward with the idea of contributing something for the needy people 

around them.  The Management appreciated the plan of students and purchased two batteries, inverter and 

needed wire to Deaf and Dumb centre at Sahebganj, Jharkhand. At present class X students are giving their 

CBSE Board Examinations at Sidhu Khanu High School, 

Dumka. The new scholastic year begins from 11
th
 April 

2023; days of annual results cum enrolment are 

communicated to parents.  
 

Kindly whisper a word of prayer for all of us. The 

Management of the school keeps all of you in prayers. We 

wish to take this opportunity to thank our dear parents in a 

very special way for their concern and cooperation. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Yours Sincerely,  

 

Sr. Aruna Mary Chinnabathini (MSMHC) 

 Sacred Heart School, Dumka 

 


